
PHOTOGRAPHY AND 
VIDEO DISCLAIMER

Please be aware that a videographer and photographer 
have been commissioned by Loma Linda University 
Health to take photographs and record video at this 

event for use in Loma Linda University Health publicity 
material. The photographs may be used by Loma Linda 
University Health in various promotional media including 

newsletters, leaflets, commercials, brochures and 
posters, social media, as well as Loma Linda University 

Health’s website. Photographs and video may also 
be circulated to the media. Photographs and video 

coverage taken at this event may also be kept on file for 
future use. Loma Linda University Health will only use 

such video coverage and photographs to promote future 
Loma Linda University Health events or programs. If 
you feel anyone is taking inappropriate coverage or 
photographs, please report this to an organizer from 

Loma Linda University Health Marketing.


